Daily Announcements
September 26, 2019
6th Grade Band and Orchestra in Chorus: Just a reminder to all 6th-grade band and orchestra students that take chorus we will have our after school class today Thursday) in room 242. Please be on time.
Ice Cream Club: If you want to be a part of the epic Ice Cream Club, all permission slips need to be turned in by the end of the day today (Thursday). Please turn in permission slips to the main office or to Mrs. Schmidt/Ms. Viola. All additional details are on the HMS website.
Music Club: Do you sing, or play an instrument such as the guitar, bass or drums? Would you like to meet other musicians in the school and perform songs in front of an audience? If so, Mr. Huth’s Music Club is the place for you! There will be an informational meeting today (Thursday) after school in Mr. Huth's room 252. See you there!
Final Friday: We've made it to our first FINAL FRIDAY! Get our your Eagles gear for (hopefully) a post game day celebration of the Eagles. Tomorrow (Friday) wear your green or HMS gear to show your H-Pride!
Cooking Club: Ms. Gualtieri and Ms. White are sorry to announce that the Cooking Club is full for the year. Students who have turned in permission slips are asked to report to the Auditorium tomorrow morning (Friday) at 7:55 to hear their assigned dates for Cooking Club and other important information. The first day of Cooking Club is Tuesday. if you were assigned the October Cooking Club group you are asked to report to room 133 on Tuesday after school at 2:45!
No School: Monday is a holiday and there is no school.
Paranormal Studies Club: Booo!! Have you ever seen a ghost? Do you want to see a ghost? Do you want to talk about ghosts? Then you won't want to miss our first Paranormal Studies Club meeting on Tuesday, October 1st. If you haven't gotten a permission slip yet, please stop by and grab one outside of Mrs. Smith's room 270. Also, any veteran Paranormal Studies Club members interested in presenting next week, please submit their lesson to Mrs. Smith by Monday.
Competition Math Club: The first meeting of the Competition Math Club will take place after school on Wednesday, October 2nd. The meeting will be held in Room 182 and last about 1/2 hour. Please arrange transportation accordingly. Contests and plans for the forthcoming year will be discussed. The Club is open to all Middle School students and all students are invited to attend. If you cannot make the meeting, please stop by the 7th Grade wing and see Mrs. Riley in Room 182.
Math Help Club: Any 7th-grade student who is interested in getting math help is welcome to join the Math Help Club. The club will meet on Wednesdays after school in Mrs. Gannon's room and on Thursdays after school in Mrs. Minnich's room. The first meeting id Oct 2. Stop by to do your math homework or ask a question on any Wednesday or Thursday.
Club Openings: Get involved at HMS! The following clubs are still looking for members: the Ford Frenzy School Spirit Club, and the Photography and Yearbook Clubs, which are being combined this year. See Ms. Gualtieri in the 7th-grade office to get a permission slip
Band Auditions: Audition Materials are now available for Brass Ensemble, Percussion Ensemble, Woodwind Ensemble, and the Jazz Ensembles. We are also looking for people who play piano, bass, guitar, and drum set. Please see Mr. Gittelman in room 143 (The Band Room) for your audition materials!
8th Grsde Boys' Soccer: The 8th grade boys soccer team got off to a hot start yesterday with a 4-2 victory against T.E Middle School. Coach Knapp courageously led his men on to Hooper field, where he was able to lead Tyler Cohen, Jack Shagane, and Alexson Songer to find the back of the net. Along with shut down goaltending by Harrison McClement and Cameron Fusto and suffocating defensive performance by Gavin Brennan and Chris Quire. The Fords look to continue their winning ways this afternoon against Beverly Hill.
Book Collection: For the next few weeks, we will be collecting non-religious and non-holiday books for children in need. Bring in board books, picture books, and children's chapters books! Please drop them off in Ms. Stump's room 188. The deadline is October 18th. Any donation helps!
Book Donation: If you have a Wish Tree book from summer reading and would like to donate the book to Philadelphia reads, drop the book in the boxes outside of the library. The boxes will have a picture of the book on it. We will be collecting the Wish Tree books until the end of September.
H-Pride: The H-PRIDE incentive for the week is an H-Pride cell phone wallet. In order to receive this incentive, write your full name and homeroom teacher’s name on the back of your H-PRIDE card. Place your card in the bins located in the library.
Found: If you lost an earbud and charger case, bring your phone to the tech office to see if it pairs. This iPhone was found in Ms. Coull's classroom and this fine silver chain was found in the auditorium.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
